
 

 

WQ.287/2020 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHAIR OF THE STATES EMPLOYMENT BOARD 

BY SENATOR K.L. MOORE 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 8th SEPTEMBER 2020 

 

 

Question 

 

 

Will the Chair provide a table identifying the number of people in each department (or independent body 

appointed by a Minister or the States Assembly) who are employed either under a fixed-term contract, or 

as an interim or consultant, and who are paid more than £500 per day, with the information broken down 

by each £100 over £500 and with a separate column to show the amount, if any, that the department or body 

in question distributes to such employees for additional expenses? 

 

 

Answer 

 

This information is provided to the States Assembly through the P.59/2019 proposition which is issued 

every six months. The latest report was lodged on the 26th June 2020 covering the period July to December 

2019. The next report for January to June 2020 is due to be lodged with the States Assembly by December 

2020.  

 

The report for July to December 2020 will be lodged with the States Assembly by June 2021, providing 

this information would take a considerable amount time to collate and reconcile data which would not be 

available within the timeframe of the response required.   

 

https://statesassembly.gov.je/assemblyreports/2020/r.63-2020.pdf 

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstatesassembly.gov.je%2Fassemblyreports%2F2020%2Fr.63-2020.pdf&data=02%7C01%7C%7C6d5235edddeb44ce08f708d84f52b9ad%7C2b5615117ddf495c8164f56ae776c54a%7C0%7C0%7C637346564001045712&sdata=C06bF%2F7%2BQBM80uuSyWzp1qWHP8XTCCatxusqqwpXS4M%3D&reserved=0

